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Florida Power Corporation Docket No. 50-302
ATTN: Mr..J. T. Rodgers

Assistant Vice President
Generation Engineering
3201 34th Street, South
P. O. Box 14042
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

i

Gentlemen: |
.l

Thank you for your letter dated July 11, 1974 which forwarded I
a final report regarding the low strength concrete pour (L-9) f. ;
on the Crystal River 3 reactor building dome, submitted in
accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e). Your report will be reilewed
and evaluated and, should we require additional information,

on this matter we will contact you.
~

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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. m . .e .- :
Jo n G. Davis, Deputy Director

for Field Operations
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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